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Thursday 24th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I know many of you have already done so; however, if you have not completed an application online 

for a Reception place in September 2025, please go online at: 

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk 

Click on: Education & Learning → Reception admissions → 2. Making an application → Apply.  You will 

be asked to create and account.  Ensure you keep your password safe, as you will need it to log in later 

in the year to see if you have been allocated your chosen school. 

If you have any difficulties with your application, please email our SFLO, Mrs Savory, at: 

s.savory@theacornsprimary.co.uk    Mrs Savory will then make an appointment to support you with 

your application.   

It is important to be aware that attending our Nursery setting (Butterfly Class) does not guarantee 

your child a place in Reception with us.  Online applications must be completed and before the 

deadline. 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs E Leslie  (Assistant Headteacher EYFS Leader)  
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